
 
 

284 South Avenue 
Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 
(845) 452-2000 
www.CentralHudson.com 

 
December 12, 2023 
 
 
Honorable Michelle L. Phillips, Secretary 
State of New York Public Service Commission 
Three Empire State Plaza 
Albany, NY 12223-1350 
 

Re:  Statement of Value of Distributed Energy Resources – Cost Recovery 
 
 
Dear Secretary Phillips: 
  
 The enclosed statement is being reissued by Central Hudson Gas & Electric Corporation to be 
effective December 12, 2023 and transmitted for filing in compliance with the requirements of the Public 
Service Commission of the State of New York regarding charge in adjustments. 

PSC No. 15 – Electricity 
 

Statement of Value of Distributed Energy Resources – Cost Recovery – VDER-CR 69 
 
 Statement VDER-CR 68 was submitted on December 7, 2023 but inadvertently miscalculated the 
Environmental Component – Market Value rate applicable to all the Service Classes shown on the 
statement through a linking error. As Statement VDER-69 will automatically supersede Statement 68, as 
they both have the same effective date, this same error does not need to be corrected on Statement VDER-
68. Furthermore, Statement VDER-68 can be cancelled. This compensation will be recovered through the 
Market Price Charge and Miscellaneous Charge components of the Energy Cost Adjustment Mechanism, 
which were filed on December 7, 2023 to become effective today. 
 
 Questions related to this filing should be directed to Edward Rodd at erodd@cenhud.com or at 
(845) 486-5952. 
 
 
                                                    Sincerely, 
 
 
                         Joseph Hally 
                  Vice President- Regulatory Affairs 
 

 Received: 12/12/2023 

mailto:erodd@cenhud.com

	Re:  Statement of Value of Distributed Energy Resources – Cost Recovery
	PSC No. 15 – Electricity

